
If You Have a 
High Deductible Insurance Plan

EFFECTIVE 1/1/16

If your insurance is a High Deductible Health Plan (HDHP), 
you will be responsible for the allowable amount, as 
determined by your insurance company, until that deductible 
has been met.  This amount will be due at the time of the 
service. We accept cash, credit card, personal check or HSA 
card.

The only exception is if you have a secondary insurance.

We have the ability to confirm your insurance status, as well 
as deductible status, in advance of your visit, for most 
insurances. On the rare occasion an insurance doesn't offer 
this service, a charge of $75 will be due at the time of the 
visit. In the event the insurance allowable is less, the 
difference will be refunded to you.

If you have any questions or concerns about this policy, 
please feel free to contact your insurance company to confirm
your plan, or remaining deductible.


